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MEET THE TEAM

ANNUAL EVALS

JOIN US!

Hi friends! We are so happy you are here! Your
FLVS Flex Elementary School Counselors are

excited to work with you this school year. Each
month we share a character education trait

and host a webinar on the topic. In this
monthly newsletter we share information to

help you get the most out of your
homeschooling experience!  

Our next monthly lesson is on Wednesday,
May 21st at 2pm EST. Our character

education trait is Self Discipline. The Zoom
link and password will be available on your

teacher’s classroom event calendar.

Mrs. Minger, Mrs. Rohr, and Mrs. Pinkman

May, 2025

HOME EDUCATION STUDENTS ARE REQUIRED TO SUBMIT AN ANNUAL
EVALUATION ON THE ANNIVERSARY DATE OF REGISTERING WITH

THEIR HOME EDUCATION OFFICE. THE PURPOSE IS TO SHOW
ACADEMIC PROGRESS AND TO ALLOW THE STUDENT TO CONTINUE IN

HOME EDUCATION. IT IS NOT USED TO DETERMINE GRADE LEVEL
PROGRESSION. WHILE MOST DISTRICTS ACCEPT FLVS COURSE

TRANSCRIPTS, NOT ALL DO. PLEASE REACH OUT TO YOUR
COUNSELOR FOR ASSISTANCE! 


